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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

RE: CHRISTMAS FAIR –  

THURSDAY 12TH DECEMBER 2019 3.15-5.15pm 

 

Thank you to everyone for supporting our Disco on 8th November – it was such a success and the 

children, staff and parents seemed to have such a good time!  Our next big event is going to be the 

Christmas Fair which is to be held on Thursday 12th December 2019 from 3.15pm – 5.15pm.  We are 

always looking for helpers to either set up stalls, run stalls or tidy up at the end of the day so, if you are 

able to offer some of your time to do this, we would be really grateful if you would please complete and 

return the attached reply slip to the school office as soon as possible.   

 

To help support the Christmas Fair, the school has also agreed to hold the following themed days for the 

children:- 

 

Friday 29th November – Mufti day: children can wear their own clothes for the day.  In return, we 

would welcome items suitable for our Tombola stall such as bottles, tins, jars or toiletries. Please ensure 

items are in date and unopened. Thank you. 

 

Friday 6th December – pyjama afternoon: Children are welcome to bring their pyjamas and slippers in 

to school so that they can put them on after the reindeer run in the morning. In return for an afternoon of 

cosiness we are asking for donations of Jazzy Jars – clean jars filled with treats such as sweets, 

chocolates, small toys etc and decorated as you like. No nuts please and again, please ensure that 

items are in date. 

 

Thursday 12th December – Christmas/Winter jumpers:  Children will be allowed to come into school 

wearing their favourite Christmas/Festive jumper (in addition to normal school uniform).  In return, please 

can we ask that you bring in cakes for our cake stall.  Please ensure any plastic containers are clearly 

labelled so that they can be returned after the Christmas Fair.   

 

THANK YOU! 

 

Continued overleaf/….. 

 



 

We also need amazing Raffle Prizes so if anyone has a business connection that they think would be 

able to donate a prize to us would you please let the school office know or email 

FOTLS@laurelsprimary.co.uk.  For example, do you know anyone who could offer an oven clean? An 

MOT? Manicure/massage/pedicure? Bottle of champagne? As a thank you, we will, of course, arrange 

for all companies who donate prizes to be advertised in our school newsletter.  

 

Finally, we would like to thank you all again for your continued support for our fundraising events. 

Without you, we wouldn’t be able to raise the money that we do for the children. We know that it is a lot 

to remember at a busy time of year but all the money we raise goes to our wonderful school. We are 

thrilled that we have been able to support the school in such exciting ways so far and we have some 

brilliant plans up our sleeves…watch this space!   

 

Kindest regards, 

 

FRIENDS OF THE LAURELS SCHOOL  

(FOTLS) 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

REPLY SLIP FOR CHRISTMAS FAIR - DECEMBER 2019 

 

I am able to help with the Christmas Fair by (please tick appropriate boxes):- 

 

Setting up stalls from 1.00pm  

Running a Stall   

Tidying up at the end of the Fair  

 

 

PARENT or CARER’S NAME:  ……………………………………………………………… 

 

CHILDREN AT SCHOOL:  ……………………………………………………………… 

 

CONTACT DETAILS: 

(email or mobile phone):  ……………………………………………………………… 

 


